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Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, dr alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the 

proposed high voltage, 13Sft tall, power lines.
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As runners, we am lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim'Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students.rnaster 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The,health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, oralumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding.the,

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.
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As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?
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Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the.memory of Coach Cook?

As parents, we are.honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2037, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years,in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past, runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one.of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe.and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can nowattend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the fri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As alumni, we are very.proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to bur town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like'to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.
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Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned ParentSi Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?
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Respectfully Submitted and Sighed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementar/ 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.
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We are.writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As parents, we are honored that dur children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to'the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend.oyer 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As runners, we are kicky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course.is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni.of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

//

—

r
/



Administrative Law Judges Elizabeth Barnes and Andrew Calvelli;

A■!

Signature:

Printed Name. 

Date: 

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002, According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

--------*r

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and.alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Failing Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across-'Pennsylyania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to. the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so thattheir children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate.our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned aboutthe construction of these unneeded power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASO Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?
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Respectfully.Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move-their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent.the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved:to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master’ 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve.the construction of this power line when It could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?
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Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the.

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

1Z.
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASO Cross Country Course;

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over. 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The. health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this.project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible.to replicate. 'How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run oh pur challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content.” Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age,.spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.



Administrative Law Judges Elizabeth Barnes and Andrew Calvelli;
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their.families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area.High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memortal CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and.are very proud to call home?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was'one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school, the health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course.was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?



Administrative Law Judges Elizabeth Barnes and Andrew Calvelli;
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project: is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, .135ft tall, power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorjal CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course: Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course.. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing'a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created.at Falling Spring Elementary?
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Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni 

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage,135ft tall, power lines.

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed bn both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unheeded. How'can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to.the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School of the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course pur home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a.new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory, of Coach Cook?
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities In creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cock Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

We are writing as concerned patents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

Lay

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Merribrial CASO Cross Country Course;

Printed Name;
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Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runner's, or Alumni of Failing Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASO Cross Country Course;

We are writing as concerned parents; runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 13Sft tall, power lines.

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you- 

abolish this course and prevent past arid present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As alumni, we are very proud of ourschool and our cross country course.. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children cab now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this.from our 

community; from a place that we all loye and are very proud to call home?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School, in 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe arid welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content.'' Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you a pprove the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring,Elementary?
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Wc are writing as concerned parents., runners. Oi ulurnni who would like to reiteraie our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage. 135ft Ull, powci Imci-.

J
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RuSDUdfully Suj-niTt«d and Signee by Contcmcu- Parent:, Runners, or Alumni of falling Spring Clementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CA$D CiOii Country Course,

As ulurnni, wc are ver/ proud ptour school ant! cur croii rounlry course. Alumni of falling Spring Elementary 

School purpuiefulfy move their hjrriilies back to (heatup mj that their children ten now sttend falling Spring 

Elemontary School. Past runners Of the Chambersburg /vrea High Srhn-nl Cross Country team continue ic 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASDCrusi Country- Course- Annua-' races draw runners from the tri state ar^a 

to rnme to nur town and run on our challenging and beautihil course, how can you steal thb from our 

community.; from a place that we all love and are very proud to CS’I home?

AS runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASO Cress Country Co.irvp our hemp course The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Cnurr.e is one of the top courses in the state =t Ppnnsyivania. This course was 

dudicalad to Tirn Cook, a beloved CASO high school cross country and •rack ro^th who '-‘.'a', killed in a fagic CO- 

crash in 2002. Ar.r.nrding to the Chambcrsbutg School Soard, h this power line i$ constructc-c' the courso wi I 

have to be moved to a new location ond the mpaninphtl course will be impossible to replied to. How car: you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

A$ parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend falling Spring Llemcntarv School. In 2017, 

falling Spring was one of elementary schools across Pennsyrvania to be recognized as a Stuc Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Fdecatfon, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work cf 

students., educators, families, and communities in creating safe arid welcoming schools where students master 

Challenging content." Approximately 300 Students. 5 to 12 years of age, spend over IROdays or each c-f their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows thil 

-.his preject «$ unneeded. How can you approve thp construction of this power I no when it could take away the 

'safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring LlcnicnUry?

As you road this IcLLcr, please remember 3II Of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, ^nd aiumn;

who arc gravely concerned about die construction of these unneederi power lines.
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Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content;" Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course.was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-statc area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?
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Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASO Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni 

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, oralumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

n



Administrative Law Judges Elizabeth Barnes and Andrew Calveili;

Signature:  

Printed Name: 

t.'--Date: /■>

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the. voices of rhe parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines,

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from'a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As parents, wc are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content:" Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precipus years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home.course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent.past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

/
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Administrative Law Judges Elizabeth Barnes and Andrew Cah/elli;

Signature:.
*

Printed Name:

Date: 11

As you read this letter, please rememberall of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 13Sft tall, power lines.

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and ourcross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?
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Administrative Law Judges Elizabeth Barnes and Andrew Calvelli;

•s

Signaturez

Date: 
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As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High-School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook,-a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002-. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming" environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the 

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.
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Printed Name: 
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Administrative LawJudges Elizabeth Barnes and Andrew Calvelli;

Signature; 

i

Date: 

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

/
X-

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to bo recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content.” Approximately 300 students, S to .12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming” environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-statc area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses tn the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?
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We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern 

regarding the proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring 

Elementary School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now 

attend Falling Spring Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross 

Country team continue to frequent the Time Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual 

invitationals draw runners from the tri-state area to come to our town and run on our challenging and 

beautiful course. How can you steal this from our community; from a place that we all love and are very 

proud to call home?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In

2017, Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue 

Ribbon School. According'to the US Department of Educaition, "the National Blue Ribbon School award 

affirms the hard work of students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming 

schools where students master challenging content." Approximately 300 students, ages 5 to 12 years, 

spend over 180 days of each of their precious years in this school. How can you approve for this power 

line to be constructed when it could take away the "safe and welcoming" environment that has been 

created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. 

The Tim Cook Memorial Cross Country course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This 

course was dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was 

killed in a tragic car crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this powerline is 

constructed, the course will have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be 

impossible to replicate. How can you abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from 

passing on the memory of Coach Cook?

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring 

Elementary School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and 

alumni who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.
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Administrative Law Judges Elizabeth Barnes and Andrew Calvelli;

Signature: 

Printed Name: 
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Date:

Respectfully Submitted and Signed by Concerned Parents, Runners, or Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School or the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course;

As you read this letter, please remember all of the voices of the parents, past and present runners, and alumni

who are gravely concerned about the construction of these unneeded power lines.

We are writing as concerned parents, runners, or alumni who would like to reiterate our concern regarding the

proposed high voltage, 135ft tall, power lines.

As alumni, we are very proud of our school and our cross country course. Alumni of Falling Spring Elementary 

School purposefully move their families back to the area so that their children can now attend Falling Spring 

Elementary School. Past runners of the Chambersburg Area High School Cross Country team continue to 

frequent the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course. Annual races draw runners from the tri-state area 

to come to our town and run on our challenging and beautiful course. How can you steal this from our 

community; from a place that we all love and are very proud to call home?

As parents, we are honored that our children are able to attend Falling Spring Elementary School. In 2017, 

Falling Spring was one of 18 elementary schools across Pennsylvania to be recognized as a Blue Ribbon School. 

According to the US Department of Education, "the National Blue Ribbon School award affirms the hard work of 

students, educators, families, and communities in creating safe and welcoming schools where students master 

challenging content." Approximately 300 students, 5 to 12 years of age, spend over 180 days of each of their 

precious years in this school. The health risks of high voltage power lines are heavily disputed on both sides; 

placing a high voltage power line beside a school is extremely hard to justify when current research shows that 

this project is unneeded. How can you approve the construction of this power line when it could take away the 

"safe and welcoming” environment that has been created at Falling Spring Elementary?

As runners, we are lucky to call the Tim Cook Memorial CASD Cross Country Course our home course. The Tim 

Cook Memorial Cross Country Course is one of the top courses in the state of Pennsylvania. This course was 

dedicated to Tim Cook, a beloved CASD high school cross country and track coach who was killed in a tragic car 

crash in 2002. According to the Chambersburg School Board, if this power line is constructed the course will 

have to be moved to a new location and the meaningful course will be impossible to replicate. How can you 

abolish this course and prevent past and present runners from passing on the memory of Coach Cook?


